News

Swine Flu Update – As of 5 p.m. Monday there are no reported cases of swine flu at TLU or in Seguin, and at this time all university activities, including classes and final exams, will proceed as scheduled. TLU officials continue to be in frequent contact with state and local health and emergency management officials to monitor this situation.  Click here for more information. 

http://www.tlu.edu/swine_flu
Graduation – Letters have gone out to all perspective May graduates explaining that in case of rain, tickets will be required for graduation (since it will be moved to Memorial Gymnasium).  These tickets are now at the TLU Bookstore for pick-up by May graduates.  TLU will be offering a video webcast of graduation for those who won’t be able to attend.  Remember all graduation information is available and is updated at www.tlu.edu/graduation.  

A “Recital and Conversation with Jake Heggie” featuring TLU Students will begin at 7 p.m. tonight in Ayers Recital Hall and is open to the public. Composer and pianist Heggie, who is here this week as artist in residence, is the well-known composer of the acclaimed operas “Dead Man Walking,” “Three Decembers,” and “The End of the Affair.”  
